
 

 

E-Newsletter, August 2023 

                             Save the Date 

  

                     

 
The Civil War Philatelic Society is holding its 2024 Annual 

Meeting at the ST LOUIS STAMP EXPO 

March 22-24, 2024. 

 
The CWPS is one of the major stamp societies meeting at the ST LOUIS STAMP EXPO. 
The show committee is counting on a major presence from the CWPS, both to display 
Civil War era material and to generate strong attendance for the show.  The CWPS will 
host a booth at the show to promote our Society and recruit new members.   



 
The society will hold our Annual Dinner on Friday evening March 22nd.  If you have not 
attended this dinner in the past, please consider it.  This is a great opportunity to engage 
with our fellow members and share in our passion for the hobby.  The Society will hold 
our Annual Society Member Meeting on Saturday March 23rd.    Additional details on 
both of these events will be provided in upcoming Newsletters and on our website. 
 
The ST LOUIS STAMP EXPO is a World Series of Philately (WSP) event and it is not too 
early to begin preparing Exhibits.  Additional details on exhibiting and the Prospectus 
can be found on the following link: stlouisstampexpo.com 
 
The Show Hotel is the Renaissance St. Louis Airport Hotel.  A special show rate of $116 
has been established.  The Show Promoters are asking for our help in getting people to 
sign up for these reserved rooms as soon as possible to avoid losing them.  Rates are 
subject to increase as we get closer to the show date so don’t delay make your 
reservations now to confirm this discounted show rate. 
 
Hope to see you there!  
 


